Commissioners of Warren County

John E. Eggleston, Chairman (814) 728-3403 jeggleston@warren-county.net

Terry L. Hawk, Vice Chairman (814) 728-3405 thawk@warren-county.net

John R. Bortz, Jr., Secretary (814) 728-3404 jbortz@warren-county.net



Pamela J. Matve, Chief Clerk (814) 728-3402 pmatve@warren-county.net

Barry J. Klenowski, Esq., Solicitor (814) 723-1715 bklenowski@warren-county.net

204 FOURTH AVENUE WARREN, PENNSYLVANIA 16365 Fax (814) 728-3479

April 9, 2010

Mr. Peter Turnquist Business Administration Warren County School District 185 Hospital Drive N. Warren, PA 16365

RE: 2010 Summer Playground Program

Dear Mr. Turnquist:

The Warren County Commissioners are requesting permission to use several of Warren County's school playground facilities for the 2010 summer playground program. Enclosed you will find the License Agreement to be signed by the Warren County School District. Please forward the Agreement to the Commissioners' office once signed and a copy will be sent to your attention once the Commissioners have signed the Agreement.

Thank you for your assistance. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Pamela Matve Chief Clerk